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IN REPLY REFER TO:

October 13,1970

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Only when Pickle wants something for the gringos does he
remember the Mexican Americans. I wonder where he was
when we wanted our people to work there.

Sin~erely,

Vicente T. Ximenes
Cornrnissioner

Attachment
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June 29, 1971:..*''¥ c.

Dear Friend:

You have my deepest appreciation for writing to The President
on my behalf. It is at times like this we discover our friends
and the re fore get the opportunity to thank them.

During my term as Commissioner of the Equal Employment
Opportunity Commission, I carried out the letter and spirit
of the law. My insistence that justice be done undoubtedly
caused those who violate the law to become my enemies. I
have no regrets if in fighting employment discrimination I
became the target of those who break the law.

President Nixon will not reappoint me to the Commission.
Nevertheles s, it was an honor and a great opportunity to
serve my country in a position of trust. My sincere thanks
to you and others who have consistently supported me. I
hope I will continue to merit the confidence you placed in me
as a Commissioner of EEOC.

Sincerely,

L.r 44-
Vicente T. Ximenes
Commissioner
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IN REPLY REFER TO:

February 24, 1970

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright at Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Attached is a letter sent here by Mr. del Valle of Seattle,
Washington. I noticed where he made no reference to the
American G I Forum in his letter, I am therefore bringing
this matter to your attention.

Sincerely,

31:4
Vicente T. Ximenes

Attachment Commissioner


